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Frank Carbone
C/- Fairfield City Council
PO Box 21
Fairfield NSW 1860



Dear Mr Carbone,

I am writing to you because of my concern about Council’s Proposed rezoning of Horsley Park and Cecil Park.

I believe Horsley Park and Cecil Park should remain as a rural area, with blocks sizes being 1 hectare(2 and a half acres)

When Fairfield Council came to the local Community in the 90s to ask what we wanted, we overwhelmingly said 1 Hectare blocks. Council agreed and promised that that is what we would have. We have built our homes and our lives here because of that promise. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Now the Council wants to renege and allow Factories, medium and High Density. 

This is not what I want. This is not what the community wants.

You yourself said how “blessed” Fairfield is to have a rural backyard. Let’s not lose that, let’s keep Horsley Park and Cecil Park as a blessing to Fairfield,  both now and for future generations.

I ask you and Council to reconsider any plans to rezone Horsley Park and Cecil Park.

Thanks for taking the time to read my letter,  I hope you honour the promise you made to listen to the people of Horsley Park and Cecil Park, and not rezone for factories and high rise apartments. 


Regards



